
Midlothian Council 
Tuesday 13 May 2014 

Notice of Motion  

Midlothian Council expresses its concern regarding the future of the Royal Highland 
Fusiliers stationed at Glencorse Barracks, Penicuik since in the event of Scotland 
voting to separate from the United Kingdom they will in effect then be British soldiers 
stationed in a foreign country. 

Although the referendum is five months away it is incumbent on the Scottish 
Government to clarify what they perceive as the future for the Armed Forces. 

Council instructs the Chief Executive to contact all relevant parties to seek 
clarification of this issue and report to the next Council meeting. 

Moved: Cllr Adam Montgomery 

Seconded:  Cllr Russell Imrie 
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